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Dear Parents and guardians, 

Once again, we would like to update you on our recent Committee meeting. This was held 
on the 4thof November via Zoom.   As a parent or guardian, we invite you all to join us on 
these Zoom meetings. You can either contribute or simply listen to the meeting to gain an 
understanding for the work we do.  

Our Aim this year is to fundraise towards helping our school create an outdoor classroom. 
This has been priced at approximately €5,500 so we have a lot of work to do to help. We 
believe every child in the school would benefit greatly from this project and we are 
committed to ensuring we help this become a reality.  

This month we discussed our fundraising efforts to date. Due to the Covid-19 situation, we 
are of course limited in what we can proceed with. Therefore, we can only report on the 
non-uniform day that raised €140. We aim to have one further non-uniform day in 
December which we imagine will be of a Christmas theme.  

Christmas is normally a very busy time for the Committee with lots of running and racing to 
gather all the fabulous prizes together from all the very kind businesses in the area. This 
year given the situation, we have had to rethink how to go about raising some funds within 
the current restrictions.   

Therefore, we thought lets not miss out on the fun of our yearly Christmas Raffle. We all 
enjoy it and its going to happen all be it a little different. 

We will send out to each Family a Sponsor Card with four tickets on the card.  Each ticket is 
priced at €10. Therefore, you can as a family decide to by one or all four tickets. We will 
have three voucher prizes so it will be well worth it.  Further details will be issued shortly. 

Going forward we aim to make further fundraising attempts, but they need to be different, 
so any suggestions are always welcome. We discussed a family Zoom quiz night or a 
sponsored family board games night. One even mentioned a silly hairstyle day for school, all 
of these are some ideas we hope to make happen over the coming months.  😊😊  

Our next meeting is scheduled for 10th December.   
As always thank you all for your support  
Your Parents Association Committee 😊😊 
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